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I strongly opposed this bill. This is just more money that the residents of this state 

cannot afford, especially when law abiding Citizens are being made into criminals 

with the push of radical, special interest group gun bills. It's also another way to 

spend money we don't have on "gun violence" instead of the sources of these issues 

like mental health treatment and not holding criminals accountable for their actions. 

We need to do much better at addressing those issues instead. 


